
WILSON ORNITHOLOGICALCLUB NEWS
The Tenth International Ornithological Congress will be held in Uppsala, Sweden, June

10-17, 1950. A ])rogram of ])apers and excursions is being planned by the Ornithological

Society of Sweden. Details may be obtained by writing to; Tenth Ornithological Congress,

I'ppsala, Sweden.

.\ federation of 17 local bird clubs in NewYork State was formed at an organization meeting

in Amsterdam, N. Y. in October, 1947. The first annual meeting was held November 13-14,

1948 at Rochester with an attendance of 125. Dr. Gordon M. Meade was elected president.

An International exhibition of Nature Photography will be held at London, England from

March 17 to April 3, 1950. Information and entry forms ma\' be obtained from: Miss Phyllis

Barclay-Smith. %Country Life, 2-10 Tavistock Street, Covent Garden, London, WC2,
England.
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Erratum: Yol. 61, No. 2; p. 71, line 5: for 211 read 180,

130


